Starlight Ranch Mobile Homeowners’ Association
Monthly Board of Directors Meeting
May 13, 2020


Due to the closure of all Starlight Ranch facilities the monthly HOA board meeting was conducted via e-mail.  The following members participated in the meeting.  Curt Delong-President, Denise Koplar-Vice President, Linda Van Meter-Secretary, Dawn Hughes-Director, Bruce Halverson-Director, Linda Mcrobie-Director, Jim Henley, Director and Georgia Moffat-Treasurer.

There was unanimous approval for the following:
	
Approval of the April HOA board minutes
	Approval of the April Financial Report with a balance of $20,333.73.
Approval for payment of the legal invoice for lawsuit with one nay vote from Director-Dawn Hughes.
	The June activity calendar and budget were approved, pending the end of the quarantine.

Director Jim Henley and President Curt Delong tried testing Skype and believe it would work for future meeting pending approval by members. 

The e-mails were submitted to Secretary Linda VanMeter on May 22, 2020 for the purpose of completing and submitting minutes for the HOA board approval at the next meeting.
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